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January 24, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers, 
 
As you may be aware, we have had some water damage issues due to a leak in our roof. I 
wanted to update you on what is being done to rectify this problem. 
 
As soon as school staff was aware of the issue, we contacted our Facilities Department staff. 
We know the leak was caused by ice/snow accumulation and recent heavy rains. As student 
safety is always our priority, HWDSB staff and contractors came to our school to assess the 
issue at once.  
 
Upon investigation, it has been found that there is no risk to students while in this section of 
the school. Contractors have already started the repairs; however, they need warmer 
temperatures to ensure the tar/concrete stick to the surface. Our contractors have assured us 
that they will finish this work over the next few days, as we are expected to have warmer 
weather.  
 
I would like to thank you for your understanding and patience as we continue to address our 
roofing situation. We value keeping your child safe, while providing a quality education in a safe 
and clean school environment.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the main office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Randy Gallant 
Principal 
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